 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Malone Chamber of Commerce

Board of Directors Meeting

EXECUTIVE BOARD

February 14, 2019

Present: President Mary Scharf, Vice President Andrew Knowles and Secretary Debbie Bonner

Also Present: Alexandra Sprague, Board Member

Called to order at 5:00 PM

*We discussed getting Jayne’s 6 month Performance Review completed

*Mary presented the annual treasurer’s report. She is getting our request ready for the Village board as they are starting work on 2/16 on their annual budget.

*Talked about the parade and timing of Winter Carnival. Discussed the possibility of talking to the Y about perhaps moving Winter Carnival to March.  The parade did go well. The Chamber will make a donation to the Shriner’s in appreciation of participating in the parade. 

*We discussed our sponsorships. Mary will send follow up letters to the “regular” sponsors who have not responded yet. 

*Upcoming events were discussed. Concerts in the park are going to feature various genres of music this year. 

*Our next upcoming event is Trivia Night. First one will be held on Thursday, February 21st at Titus Mountain. The next one will be at Fat Jakes. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Bonner, secretary

